
January Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Edinboro Camp Friends, 

New Year, same God!  To say that we are excited to see what God will do in 2024 is an 

understatement.  We are praying for, and looking forward to a great year of lives being 

impacted by Christ 

Praises: Many years ago, we developed a camp commitment form.  We don’t know 

exactly who made it or if we borrowed it from another place. It is a simple form that basically asks for the camper’s 

name and the commitment being made.  Once upon a time we even had these printed in triplicate so we could have 

copies to notify others of the commitment. We have slightly updated and modified the form. Nothing major, just a 

couple of minor tweaks. Every year we will inform our staff on how to guide the campers in 

filling out the forms and stress the importance of the forms. It is not about numbers and 

statistics. We believe that if you get a commitment in writing, there is a much better chance of 

the commitment lasting. With all of that being said, we know we will never be able to capture 

all the commitments that were made. We love hearing from our campers about how their lives 

are different because of what happened at camp. We praise God for those changes. We praise 

God for his working. We praise God for the difference that Edinboro Camp is having on people’s 

lives all over the world! 

Prayer Concerns:    
Snow Camps. As we write this update, we anticipate snow camps 

beginning soon! Some of those lives that were changed this summer 

will be here this winter. God is not finished working on any of our 

lives. So, we feel this is a great time to spend a weekend in the middle of the school year 

focused on Christ.  

Please be praying for our staff and 

our speakers. Be praying that God 

will use them for His Glory and that 

God will get a hold of our campers’ 

lives and that God will change their 

lives. Be praying for safety and fun as well.  

Planning for the future. We are in the middle of lining 

everything up for the summer. Plans are coming together for 

just a wonderful summer of fun and growth in the Lord. Be 

planning to attend, send your kid, and tell your friends about 

our all our camps coming up this year.  

We run into people all year long who tell us stories of how 

God changed their lives at Edinboro Camp. May you, your kids, 

and your friends have the opportunity to experience that life 

changing encounter with Christ. 

As we think about all that God did in 2023 and all that God has instore for 2024, we are grateful for you, your support, 

the assistance that you provided, for telling all your friends about Edinboro Camp, your continuing prayer support, and 

finally for all of your financial support.  Thank you so much! 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

Camps: 

Jan 5-7 Snow Camp (9-12 Grade) 

Jan 19-21 Snow Camp (6-8 Grade) 

Feb 2-4 Snow Camp (4-5 Grade) 

Feb 16-18 Snow Camp (1-3 Grade) 

March 9 Soup and Chili Cook Off 

May 24-27 Memorial Day Campout 

June 9-14 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 16-21 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 23-28 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 1-5 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 7-12 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 15-19 Adults with Special Needs Camp (age 18+) 

July 21-26 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 3-11 Family Camp (all ages) 
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